Dear Senators / Representatives,

Kansans deserve a fair and transparent redistricting process free of partisan games.

I am asking you as the legislator representing my community in the Statehouse to contact members of the House and Senate Committees on Redistricting and let them know that the current proposed schedule for public testimony on legislative maps does not provide us enough time to review and submit detailed testimony.

Please urge the committees to create additional opportunities for public testimony before any votes are taken on Senate and House redistricting maps. Thank you.

Yours sincerely, Barbara Johnston Baldwin City, Kansas, 66006, United States